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Ivybridge Community College Remote Learning Guide 

Years 7, 8, 9 and 10, Monday, 4 and Tuesday, 5 January  

Dear Student,  

On Monday, 4 and Tuesday, 5 January you are required to complete Remote Learning 

from home for your timetabled lessons.  From Wednesday, 6 January your lessons will be 

delivered through Microsoft Teams.  Further information will be provided on epraise and 

during your virtual Tutor Group registration on Microsoft Teams on Wednesday morning.  This 

guidance is to help you access and complete your independent Remote Learning on 

Monday and Tuesday. 

Preparing for Remote Learning: 

In order to complete your Remote Learning successfully you will need the following: 

• Your College timetable which can be accessed on epraise. 

• Your KITE Learning Journal 

• Your subject exercise books, or a notebook/ lined paper if your exercise books are at 

College. 

• Writing equipment (Super 7) 

• A suitable study space to complete your Remote Learning, e.g. a desk or table and 

chair in a quite area of your home. 

• Access to a computer or tablet and the internet. 

 

You also need to know how to login to your College email, Foldr, Microsoft Teams and any 

subject websites you use in lessons.  Make sure you check your College emails regularly and 

reply to any emails from your teachers, Pastoral Leader or your Academic Performance 

Leader. 

 

Accessing the Remote Learning Pathway 

You have been given access to the Remote Learning programme through Foldr which is 

accessed through the quick links on the College website. 

 

When you are logged in to Foldr you need to click on the ‘Handouts’ folder and then the 

folder called ‘000A Remote Learning January 4 and 5 2021’. You will then be able to click 

on your Year Group folder and will see a folder for each subject.  The subject folders will 

contain the resources and instructions for your Remote Learning in each subject.  If you are 
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accessing the resources on a Chrome Book you may need to open the documents in 

Office 365 if they do not download or open automatically. 

Completing your Remote Learning 

Each subject will provide instructions on how to compete the work and which member of 

staff to contact if you need more support.  The subject instructions will also tell you how to 

hand in the work you produce when you return to College. 

You should complete the Remote Learning in the order you would have your lessons on 

your timetable, spending between 40 minutes and an hour on each lesson.  If you would 

not normally have a subject during your normal timetable on a Monday or Tuesday Week 

A, you are not expected to complete the Remote Learning in these subjects.  Students in 

Years 9 and 10 should only complete the Remote Learning work for the core subjects 

(English, Mathematics and Science) and the option subjects you have chosen to study. 

The Remote Learning for each subject will have a core task that must be completed and 

an additional extension ‘Stretch it’ task that you should also try to complete during the 

lesson time.  Your subject teachers have also provided enrichment learning opportunities in 

addition to the set Remote Learning tasks.  You should continue with the Remote Learning 

work and the enrichment work if you have a second lesson in a subject over the two days. 

Please keep the work you complete safe as your teachers will want to see this when you 

return to College. 

If you have finished all your Remote Learning you should continue to work on your own 

independent learning using the self-testing toolkit and KITE Learning Journal.  You will not be 

set any additional Home Learning on Monday, 4 and Tuesday, 5 January. 

Supporting you with your Remote Learning 

The subject guidance in the Remote Learning Folders includes details of which members of 

staff to contact if you have any subject specific questions about your Remote Learning.  

For any other Remote Learning queries please email the College support email for your 

Year Group. 

Year7support@ivybridge.devon.sch.uk 

Year8support@ivybridge.devon.sch.uk 

Year9support@ivybridge.devon.sch.uk 

Year10support@ivybridge.devon.sch.uk 

We understand that Remote Learning is different to learning in the classroom, and that 

some students find remote learning more challenging than others.  All we ask is that you try 

your best with the Remote Learning and complete the tasks to the best of your ability. 

Your teachers are looking forward to seeing you in your virtual lessons on Microsoft Teams 

from Wednesday, 6 January, and welcoming you back in College from Monday, 18 

January. 

Miss Broom 

Associate Leader 
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